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Erindale College Active Leisure Centre Pool Repairs 
 

Further pool rectification works required 
 
You may be aware that the pool facilities at Active Leisure Centre at Erindale College have been 
undergoing works to repair tiles that have been lifting off the walls and floor of the main pool. 
These repairs were due to be completed by February 2019. 
 
When the pool was drained and tiles removed, it became apparent that the concrete screed 
between the pool shell structure and the tiles had failed and this was the cause of the tile failure. 
 
The contractor commenced removing the concrete screed to uncover the pool shell structure. This 
work was completed in mid-December and unfortunately revealed further issues associated with 
the construction and expansion joints of the pool shell structure, electrical earth bonding and water 
filter outlet jets. 
 
The additional rectification work to complete the repairs will now take longer to complete with the 
pool now scheduled to re-open to members and the public by the start of Semester 2, 2019.  
 
We understand the frustration of having the pool unavailable over this time of year and for longer 
than anticipated. However, with issues of this nature, it is sometimes not possible to know the full 
extent of the issues underneath the surface until they are discovered. 
 
While all efforts are being made to complete the repairs as quickly as possible, it is important that 
the repairs are completed to a high standard to ensure the longevity of the facilities for many years 
to come. 
 
For current aquatic members and pass holders, please contact Active Leisure Centre on 6142 2944 
for options to place memberships and passes on hold until the repairs are complete or request a 
pro-rata refund. 
 
The Active Leisure Centre Pool is an important community facility to encourage and support an 
active and healthy lifestyle. We will keep the community up-to-date with the progress of repairs 
and any changes to the re-opening date. 
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